
Robert Wood

Shift Supervisor Robert Wood joined the 
Morrison Home in April of 2018.  From the 
start, Robert was not shy about voicing 
useful new ideas that enhanced both our 
safety and the compliance standards of our 
home and school.  Robert has always been 
a powerful and charismatic role model: 
Robert’s tactful leadership and accountability 
practices have inspired our staff to respect, 
understand, and adhere to vital COVID 
protocols.  Although Shift Supervisor Wood 
himself is in a high risk group for COVID-19, 
this has not stopped him from doing his job: 
he consistently goes above and beyond to 
ensure that the Morrison Home is safe for all 
youth, staff, and agency partners. 
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